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We have been speaking with the architect of Miño and he commented to us among other
things that thanks to the union between Fenosa and Natural Gas there have been solved
the problems of the asphalted surface of our street and it will be realized next October.

Also we speak with the architect of other projects related to Ponte do Porco. Concretly on the
extension and improvement of the park, of the estate of the Echeverría and of the walk along
the river Lambre.

In relation to the park, as he commented, it is stopped for lack of money to realize it; as for the
estate, they realize a project to condition the estate of the bananas and when its draft concludes
coasts  is ready to buy it or to expropriating it if the first thing is not possible. Finally, the walk
along the Lambre also is written and pass and is absent that coasts  assigns a budget to it.

Also he commented to us that the General Plan is receiving allegations on the part of Promotion
and the Autonomous government of Galicia of Galicia.

On the other hand, Paderne already has its General Plan approved for a few weeks.
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